
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
 
In the Matter of a Working Case to Draft a Rule ) 
Regarding Utility Pay Stations and Loan Companies ) File No. AW-2014-0329 
 
 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 
 
Issue Date:  May 27, 2014 
 

Earlier today the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to Comment 

and Request for Responses.  That Notice indicated a Workshop would be held 

on Thursday, June 10, 2014.  That portion of the notice is incorrect.  The 

Workshop will be held on Thursday, July 10, 2014, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

in Conference Room 470 of the Governor Office Building, 200 Madison St., 

Jefferson City, Mo 65102.  

 
      BY THE COMMISSION 

    Morris L. Woodruff 
      Secretary 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 27th day of May, 2014. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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